Participant Information Sheet

What is the purpose of this research?
This is the first study of team coach supervision. We aim to establish the foundations for understanding what is different between supervision of team coaches and one-to-one coaches and to develop an agenda for future research. The research is being led by Prof David Clutterbuck and Dr Alison Hodge, both of whom are experienced team coaches and supervisors.

Why have I been asked to take part?
We have aimed the survey at both team coaches and supervisors of team coaches. (You may, of course, be both.) We would like you both to complete the survey on your part and to forward the link to other coaches and supervisors in your network.

What if I don’t want to take part?
You are under no obligation to take part

What exactly will I be required to do?
You will be asked to answer a number of questions. 

Is there any risk to me in participating?
There is no risk in participating

How long will it take?
The survey will take about 10 minutes to complete

How exactly will confidentiality be ensured?
All questionnaires are anonymous. You cannot be identified by your responses. Your responses will be aggregated with other participant responses so that they will be unidentifiable as being your responses. 

How will the results of the research be disseminated?
[bookmark: _GoBack]The results will be disseminated through articles in coaching journals, presentations at EMCC and other conferences, and webinars

How will my data be stored?
It will be stored anonymously by David Clutterbuck Partnership for 5 years, after which time it will be destroyed.

I have some questions or concerns, who should I contact?
Feel free to contact David Clutterbuck directly at david@davidclutterbuckpartnership.com or alison@alisonhodge.com
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